
“Honiton Town Councillors and residents are working together to provide the Honiton 
community with a memorable bank holiday weekend to celebrate Her Majesty the Queen’s 
remarkable achievement of being the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee. 
 
To mark this memorable occasion East Devon District Council has provided Honiton 
residents with a commemorative Oak tree, Quercus Robur. The Queens Jubilee Working 
Group opted for this to be planted in The Glen where it can be enjoyed for many years by all 
residents. 
 
Cllr Tony McCollum, Mrs Fran Keene, Ivy (the dog) and Cllr Kate Cloke are in the photo.” 
 
 

 
 


